Auburn Hills Dublic Library

NOTICE

Special Library Board Meeting
& Regular Board Meeting

CANCELLED

The SPECIAL and regularly
scheduled Auburn Hills Public
Library Board meetings Scheduled
for Tuesday, September 25, 2012
have been cancelled due to lack of
quorum.

New meeting dates forthcoming.

NOTE: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the American with Disabilities
Act (ADA) is asked to contact the library at the number listed above, 48 hours prior to the meeting. Staff will be pleased
to make the necessary arrangements,



